Toddler Town Too January 2021 Newsletter!

Toddler Town Continues to follow all CDC guidelines for Covid-19.
We want to remind our families about a few things:

1. Due to Covid, our Hours are from 6am- 5pm. Late arrivals will be charged a late fee of
$15 every ten minutes.

2. Parents must park legally in order to drop-off and pick-up students.

3. All Parent and students must be wearing masks during drop-off and pick-up.

4. Parents must complete CrisisGo questionnaire 30 mins prior to drop-off, teachers verify
temperatures during drop off and record the temperatures.

5. We are now Using ProCare Connect to communicate back and forth with families,
implement observations and for reports.

1. Check you email!
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1. Please be sure you all download the app through the link that was sent on
the email
2. Download the app and log-in after signing up through the sent link.
6. Tuition payments must be made at the beginning of the month. If full tuition isn't paid, a

minimum of half tuition must be made on the first, and the remaining balance must be
paid by the 15th of each month.

Koalas January 2021!

Happy Holidays Families!

It's hard to believe that the end of the year is almost here. It has been a rough one
indeed, but | feel like we made out on top. We had a wonderful month of December! We
learned some awesome themes like what winter is, what activities can be done in winter

and all the holidays that are celebrated in December like Hanukkah and Kwanzaa. We

also explored some great activities like, fake snow, dreidel, ice hockey and much more.

We can not wait to see what 2021 will bring us. Hopefully good things and new changes
for the better!

In the month of January, we are going to start off on the right foot. We will be expanding
our vocabulary with some new sight words. We will be studying fun themes like animals
in hibernation, Chinese New Year, fun with science experiments. Along with these
studies, we will have some fun activities correlated with these themes. Thank families for
all that you do for this school and let's make 2021 a better year!

If you have any questions or concemns please reach me through email at
megan@toddlertownchicago.com or at Ext 27
Thank You,
Mrs. Megan
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The Bears January 2021!

Happy Holidays Families!
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We had a wonderful month of December! We studied kindness, jungle animals and
celebrated winter. We also had some great activities that tied info these themes like a
kindness chart and a snow collage. We look forward to what the new year will bring!

January will be a new year of new experiences! We will be studying hibernating animals, what
snow is and activities we can do in winter like skiing and ice skating. There will be great
activities with these themes as well like pretend ice skating and creating homes animals

hibernate in.

If you ever need to get in touch with me, feel free to shoot me an e-mail at:
taga@toddlertownchicago.com,

Or Dial 773-622-9433 Extension 26
Thank You and Happy New Year!
-Ms. Taga.
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The Bumblebees and Explorers January 2021!

During the month of December, the students enjoyed creating fun crafts such as candy
canes, gingerbread man, and 3D collages. Children also learned the following sight
words: you, like, and I, and worked on recognizing the number 8. We talked about the
different activities we can do during winter and the type of clothes we wear to protect us
from the cold. During the Month of January children will work on the following sight
words: to, play, he, and she. Children will be learning about winter animals such as polar
bears, penguins, and deer.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 773-622-9733 Ext 25 or via
email: cintya@toddlerfownchicago.com and karla@toddlertownchicago.com
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Using Our Imagination is Fun!

The Butterflies January 2021!

Hi families! In December we had interesting learning, the Butterflies learned about winter
and we had great discussions about different cultures and traditions around the world.
These included food, language, clothing, music, customs, beliefs, and religion. The
students enjoyed making different art projects related to our topic, developing their
imagination and creativity.

In January we will be learning more about winter and artic animals. January will also
include a health study by explaining to the children the importance of wearing a mask
and washing their hands frequently, which can help reduce the spread of the virus
COVID -19.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 773-622-9433 EXT 23
or via email at pas@toddlertownchicago.com
Happy New Year Everybody!

Ms. Pas & Ms. Irene
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The Toucans January 2021

For the month of December, we had lots of fun during our performance of winter
wonderland. It was a success and children practiced very hard!

For the month of January, the children will be learning their five senses. We will be
having special activities like guess what’s in the bag? sniff and match game, blindfold
walk, draw on back guess the shape, and catch the popcorn. We can’t forget about our
new friends that will be staring in the classroom as well.

If anyone has any questions or concems, please email Ms. Areli or Ms. Selena at

areli@toddlertownchicago.com & selena@toddlertownchicago.com
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